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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Oslo, 26th October, 1961,
Tollbugaten 27

Dear Sir,

loborship "HSSO 5".

With reference to your letter of
2%rd October, 1961, regarding this ship the Owners
have now dropped the question of sailing the vessel

to Italy, but have returned to the queatlon/whether
the vessel is considered suitable for a winter voy-

age to Holland, Germany or Belgium,

This information is purely so that they

¢ can inform their brokers if permission san be tﬁ

granted for such a voyage to a Northern Europe Port
as this greatly extends the possibility of a sale.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,
P

The Secretary,

London.
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